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March 11, 2021 

The Honorable Calvin S. Hawkins, II 
Council Chair 
Prince George’s County Council 
County Administration Building 
Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20722 

Dear Chair Hawkins: 

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration is a Resolution that acknowledges 
Prince George’s County (the “County”) acceptance of financial assistance for Giant Food, LLC 
from the Maryland Economic Development Assistance Fund (MEDAF).  State law requires the 
governing body of a County to adopt a Resolution in support of matching state financial support 
for businesses.  The funding from MEDAF will be matched by the Economic Development 
Incentive Fund to support Giant Food, LLC with expansion and improvements to its 
headquarters in Landover, Maryland.  The project is in a State Priority Funding Area, State 
Sustainable Community, Healthy Food Priority Area, General Plan Center, Enterprise Zone and 
Developed Tier.  

The Council’s favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated.  If you 
have any questions, please contact David Iannucci, President and CEO, Economic Development 
Corporation, at (301) 583-4648. 

Sincerely, 

Angela D. Alsobrooks 
County Executive 
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